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Agenda Item I-1 [3:23:10 p.m.] 

Update regarding remote parking 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: I-1 – City Manager items, update regarding remote parking. 

 

City Manager Iglesias: Mayor concerning remote parking, we discussed this issue and we are going 

to allow it to go through the DPZ update process, which should be finished in the first, I believe in 

May of this year.  

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: OK. 

 

City Manager Iglesias: We can also look at any policy concerns with parking and deal with all 

those issues at one time. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Alright. I-2 – Procurement Officer regarding IFB contract for the Cocoplum 

1 Sanitary Pump. 
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City Attorney Ramos: Before we move on, I think Mr. Manager do you want to get some direction 

on the dates for remote parking. 

 

City Manager Iglesias: That would be part of the DPZ update and that should be, they are 

completed by the beginning of May. So, for the complete update. 

 

Commissioner Keon: When we talked about it with Mr. Santamaria the other day and I think we 

spoke with Devin, I thought there was a discussion about having a workshop at the end of February, 

is that right? It was given some dates, I don’t know if those dates are good or not. 

 

City Manager Iglesias: Are you talking about the workshops, those are under DPZ. 

 

Commissioner Keon: I thought it was on… 

 

Deputy Development Services Director Cejas: Yes, that is correct. There is one workshop 

remaining for the DPZ enhancements and we are going to roll over these efforts into that workshop 

as well, and let Ms. Elizabeth Plater-Zybert, I can pronounce the name, excuse me, finalize that 

effort. So that we are shooting for the end of February to finalize that workshop and then move on 

as planned to Planning and Zoning in April, and… 

 

Commissioner Keon: OK. That was my understanding is that it was the end of February, there was 

a workshop. The DPZ meeting for April, I think is the 15th and I was told that was the meeting you 

were looking at for that. 

 

Deputy Development Services Director Cejas: Right. The Planning and Zoning meeting in April 

is the 8th, but it is Passover; the 15th, I know is occupied by Historic, but we need to discuss that 

with the City Attorney to see what they, if they can facilitate that meeting, but it will be within 

those dates. 

 

Commissioner Keon: And so that it would likely come then to the Commission, probably April, 

could be in April twice, could be April, beginning of May. 

 

City Attorney Ramos: There is only one meeting in April, so it would probably be May. 

 

Commissioner Keon: I’m sorry, so there is only the one meeting in April, the 21st, so it could come 

on first reading the 21st, it will come back in May, because you get back to one meeting again in 

June, so it should be look to finish it the 26th is the second meeting in May, so that would be sort 

of the targeted date to finalize everything, is that right? OK, those are the dates I was told. 

 

City Manager Iglesias: Those are the target dates, barring any complications. 

 

Commissioner Keon: OK. So, I just wanted to – that was the timeline that I’ve been told. So, I just 

wanted you to confirm it. Thank you. 
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Deputy Development Services Director Cejas: You’re welcome. 

 

[End: 3:26:32 p.m.] 

 

 


